
 
 

THE BOARD OF REVIEW OF PLUMBING CONTRACTORS 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

APRIL 17, 2013 
 
The Board of Review of Plumbing Contractors met in Conference Room H at 757 Carolyn Avenue at 
5:00 p.m. on April 17, 2013. 
 
The following members were present:   

John Baumann, Chairman     
Bill Bosaw 
Dave O’Carroll      
Eddie Garrard      
Ray Gleich       
Lou Volpe 
Jim Richardson, Board Secretary 

 
GENERAL BUSINESS 
 
The meeting was officially called to order at 5:00 p.m.  Dave O’Carroll made a motion to accept the 
minutes of the March 20, 2013 meeting.  Ray Gleich seconded. 
MOTION CARRIED  6-0 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
OPEN PERMITS 
The following contractors were called by Jim Richardson to appear before the Board for multiple 
permits that have not been inspected: 
 
Water Heaters Plus, License Holder – Jason Ruby – The Board voted, 6-0, on a motion by John 
Baumann and a second by Bill Bosaw to grant Water Heaters Plus three months to get these 
permits inspected. 
MOTION CARRIED  6-0 
 
 
DUE PROCESS HEARINGS 
N/A 
 
APPLICATIONS 
N/A 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
The Board reviewed the Remedial Action Plans submitted by Corbett Plumbing LLC.  They approved 
and accepted on a motion by Lou Volpe and a second by Ray Gleich.  
MOTION CARRIED   6-0 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, Dave O’Carroll made a motion to 
adjourn at 5:40 p.m.  Ray Gleich seconded the motion.   
MOTION CARRIED   6-0 
 
 
 
_____________________________  ________________________________ 

John R. Baumann, Chairman    Jim Richardson, Secretary 


